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Monday 16th September 2024 

 

Class Dojo Platform 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
At Hamstel we use a platform in school called Class Dojo which we have linked to our school values.  
The children collect ‘dojos’ (rewards) in class for various reasons linked to learning and behaviour. The 
children all have their own ‘monster avatar’ to represent themselves and can see the dojos they have 
earnt that week. 
 
This platform also offers a safe way for teachers to communicate with the children in their class, set 
tasks in school or home and provide a way for the children to upload videos, photos and learning they 
would like to share with their teacher.  The children can share a piece of learning that is linked to the 
home challenges set, or share an achievement from outside of school.  We also use this as a way for 
the children to share their adventures with their class mascot, it they have earned it for the weekend.   
 
The children will be bringing home their QR code to login so they can have access to their own account. 
We would appreciate it, if you could help your child set up their account. The children can access the 
platform on any device. 
 
Please note: we are not using this platform for parents so please do not click on ‘parent’, click on 
‘student’ when setting up. 
 
We would like to reassure you that your child can only see what they have uploaded and will not be 
able to see another child’s account. 

We hope that your child enjoys using the platform at home and finds it accessible to use.  Please do 
not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher if you have any questions or problems with access. 
 

Thank you for your continued support.   
 

 

Kind regards, 
 
Miss Iruskieta  
Computing Lead 
 

     

 

 


